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CONSERVATION PUBLIC HEARING/MEETING NOTICES

The Uxbridge Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, August
1, 2016 at 6:30PM in Board of Selectman’'s Meeting Room, Town Hall, 21 South Main
Street, Uxbridge, MA, to review the following application under the MA Wetlands
Protection Act (MGL Ch. 131, Sec. 40). Plans may be reviewed in the Conservation office
during regular business hours.

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY filed by Christine
Karter for a project located at 26 Maple Street, Uxbridge, Assessor's Map
12D, Parcel 1152. The request is to determine if replacement of existing
deck and addition of surrounding screen house within 100’ to James Whitin
Pond is subject to the Wetlands Protection Act.

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY filed by Pout Pond
Recreation Committee for a project located at 70 West River Road,
Uxbridge, Assessor's Map 13, Parcel 4877. The request is to determine if
the placement of an underground electrical line to provide power for
entertainment is subject to the Wetlands Protection Act.

AMENDED NOTICE OF INTENT filed by Dirk Koopman for a project located
at 12 Douglas Street, Uxbridge, Assessor's Map 24A, Parcels 847, 762,
768. The project description is repairing parts of the failed culvert by using
gunite and the previously approved de-watering plan.

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY filed by LEC
Environmental Consultants, on behalf of the applicant ZPT Energy
Solutions, LLC, for a project located at 183 & 197 Providence Street,
Uxbridge, Assessor's Map 51, Parcels 2052 & 1244. The request is to
determine if construction of a 3-megawatt photo-voltaic solar array and
associated infrastructure is subject to the Wetlands Protection Act.

Submitted by Melissa Dillon, Conservation Administrator, Uxbridge Conservation
Commission. Originally Published in the Telegram & Gazette on 7/25/2016.




